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8th Grade Visit Day 2024

Happy New Year!

Greeting Families and Supporters,

Today is one of my favorite days of each school year. Watching 60 8th grade students interact with our Wolf

River students was so exciting! As principal, I ask myself “Why?, why don’t the students in our four Lutheran

elementary schools continue their Christian education at Wolf River?” Seeing our classrooms, hallways,

commons, and the gym filled with so many students today was truly AMAZING! Wolf River has so many things

to offer the students from Biblical worldview curriculum, extracurricular activities, to building one’s faith in our

loving Lord Jesus Christ. So my question to each of you is “Why don’t students continue their educational

journey at Wolf River?” I would like to have your help with leading other families to Wolf River. I truly believe

that together we can make this happen! Wouldn't it be amazing to have a freshman class of 60 students next

fall? Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: From beginning to end, our God is with

us! What is there for us to fear? What can happen that can change

this one undeniable reality? We belong to the God who is always

there, who always cares for us, and who will always work to bring

us life and salvation! No matter what happens to us tomorrow, the

next day, or the one after that, our destiny lies with the "Alpha and

Omega" who lives from beginning to end and secures life for us

that never ends.

BASKETBALL NEWS -

January 5 - 6:00 p.m. - away at White Lake (405 Bissell Street White Lake, WI)

January 8 - 5:00 p.m. - away at Faith Christian Coleman (233 W. Main St. Coleman, WI)

Please come and show your support. Go Eagles!! Get you school colors on and come cheer on our team!

CHAPEL NEWS - Pastor Jerabek led chapel for 105 students and staff members today. Today Pastor spoke

about the 8th day after Christmas and how Jesus was circumcised. It is so important to remember how the

story of Jesus is so much more - it fulfills the Old Testament and brings Jesus to all nations! What a great

message. Thank you Pastor Jerabek! We collected $14.05 in offerings today. This quarter we will be

supporting an international organization.

IN NEED OF SUPPLIES - The school is in need of white paper towels for art class and the kitchen and

kleenexes for the classrooms. Thank you so much for helping us.
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HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Hot lunch was served today by all group families. Thank you so much for the

delicious bbq, mac and cheese, carrots, celery & dip and many cookies/bars to choose from. Thank you for

helping us have a successful 8th grade visitor day! Next week will be Group 1, they will be serving chicken

enchiladas, salad, toppings and dessert. Thank you again for being part of the Wednesday hot lunch meals! If

you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Brendemuehl.

STRENGTH AND CONDITIONING - 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. January 4 & 5, 2024.

A Look Ahead……

January 4 - Art Club 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. - in Mrs. Reichle’s classroom

January 14 - Spaghetti Dinner, 10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

January 21 - Sheepshead Card Party, 1:00 p.m - 3:30 p.m.

2024 LITTLE EAGLES BASKETBALL CAMP~ Forms can be found on our website at

https://wrlhs.org/little-eagles-basketball.

8TH GRADE VISIT DAY TEAM EVENTS
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